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Report on Extension Activity

The Department of English organized an extension activity at St. Francis 

Xavier  Higher  Secondary  School,  Thoothukudi,  on  28th  August  2024.  This 

initiative aimed to provide career guidance, promote the various activities and 

programs offered by the Department of English.

The  extension  activity  was  led  by  Ms.  Rama  P,  Assistant  Professor, 

Department of English accompanied by five students from the Department. The 

event took place at Pope's Hall and was designed to inform and inspire students 

about the opportunities and resources available through the Department.

The Career Guidance focused on the significance of the English language 

and  its  impact  on  career  development.  The  program  included  detailed 

presentations on department activities such as:

▪ Spoken English Classes

▪ Collaboration with Beehive and Rotary Clubs

▪ BELA Association

▪ Seminars and Workshops

▪ Certificate Courses

▪ Scholarships

Subashini S. of II B.A - English and Sneka K. of III B.A - English shared 

their personal experiences, emphasizing the importance of mastering English 

and its benefits in both academic and professional contexts.



Arockiya Prasiha of I B. A – English, John Tharun of I B.A – English, and 

Ropson II B.A – English distributed pamphlets containing valuable information 

about the Department of English, the college, and essential grammar resources, 

including parts of speech and tenses.

The  career  guidance  program  concluded  successfully,  leaving  the 

participants with a deeper understanding of the opportunities available through 

the Department of English. The event fostered a sense of accomplishment and 

fulfillment among the team members. The group returned to the college campus 

at 4:40 pm, reflecting on the enriching experience gained from the activity.






